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January 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Year 7 English Grammar Interactive Show 
 
We are excited to extend an invitation to our upcoming event tailored specifically for Year 7 
students—The Interactive Grammar Show. 
 
The Interactive Grammar Show is an engaging and interactive experience designed to help our 
Year 7 students delve into the world of grammar in a lively and enjoyable manner. This show 
aims to make the often complex and intricate world of grammar more accessible and engaging, 
fostering a solid foundation and a deeper understanding of language rules and structure. 
 
Event Details: 
Date: Wednesday 7 February 2024 
Time: During School Hours 
Venue: The school 
Cost: £3.50 per student 
 
This event has been carefully crafted to align with the English curriculum, providing an 
innovative approach to grammar revision. Our team of dedicated educators has collaborated to 
ensure that this show not only reinforces classroom learning but also ignites enthusiasm and 
confidence in our students' understanding of grammar concepts to aid future studies for their 
GCSE’s. 
 
Participation in the Interactive Grammar Show offers an invaluable opportunity for your child to 
engage with grammar in a fun and interactive manner. By investing in this experience, students 
can significantly strengthen their grasp of grammar rules and enhance their language skills. 
 
We encourage you to support your child's educational journey by allowing them to attend this 
event. In order to facilitate this event, we request a voluntary contribution of £3.50 per student. 
Payment is now available via Parentpay, and places will be allocated to students upon payment. 
Without sufficient contributions it may not be possible to run this event. Please make the 
payment and confirm permission via ParentPay by Friday 2 February 2024. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss T. Hobson  
2nd in Department for English 


